RESPONSIBLE CARE'

OUR COMMITMENT TO SUSTAINABILITY

DNL/138/BSE/787/2022
8" June, 2022

Department of Corporate Services
BSE Limited

Phiroje Jeejeebhoy Towers

Dalal Street

MUMBAI - 400 001

Dear Sir,
Scrip Code: 506401

Re: Information under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 - Update on
Fire Incidence at Nandesari, Gujarat

We refer to our earlier letter dated 2™ June, 2022 intimating about the incidence of fire
around the warehouse section of Company’s manufacturing site located at Nandesari,
District Vadodara, in the State of Gujarat (‘Plant’).

In this regard, we would like to inform that the fire caused damage to warehouse / offices
/ some utilities and part of manufacturing facility of Sodium Nitrite that were facing the
warehouse. All the other manufacturing facilities including other two streams of Sodium
Nitrite are unaffected and in safe conditions. Stability studies and other assessments are
simultaneously being conducted to reassure safe operations.

The Company is in the process of submitting necessary applications / documents as sought
by various authorities in order to obtain necessary permissions to restart the Plant, at the
earliest.

We shall further update upon receiving clearance from authorities and starting of operation
of the Plant.

Kindly take the same on your record.
Thanking you,

Yours faithfully
For DEEI?AI:‘?TRITE LIMITED v
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